Megan Egbert

From: John Meigel

Sent: Friday, December 6, 2024 2:12 PM
To: Megan Egbert

Subject: RE: 24SITETO - Horizon View

The Fire Marshal’s office is thankful for corrections, Our dept ask that the EV spots that are on the northeast farthest
point be moved east, about the same distance from the hydrant as the EV station that are by the visitor parking due to
the EV stations being to close to the hydrant for a piece of apparatus to set up in case of a EV fire. Beside that correction

no further comment at this time,

John Meigel Deputy FM




